
From: Silicon Valley Custom Homes
To: Yvonne Dupont
Cc: Sean Gallegos
Subject: Re: SC22-0035 825 PARMA WAY
Date: Friday, January 20, 2023 8:10:04 AM

Hi Yvonne, 

Forgot to share the pic of the posting. See attached. 

Jenny Kang
Silicon Valley Custom Homes
www.svcustomhomes.com
408-204-0345

On Jan 18, 2023, at 2:58 PM, Yvonne Dupont <ydupont@losaltosca.gov> wrote:

Hello Jenny,
 
Your property posting for 825 Parma Way for the February 1, 2023 DRC meeting is ready
for pick-up here at City Hall.  Your property posting is located in the black handout rack that
is attached to a steel beam to your right as you walk up the ramp to our front doors.  It is
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printed on white cardstock, is laminated, and has a yellow post-it with the project address
on it.  I have attached a picture of the pick-up location.  
 

Please note, this posting must be posted no later than Saturday, January 21st  in order to
meet the 10-day posting requirement prior to the meeting date.  Thanks and have a
wonderful day!
 
 

Yvonne D. Dupont, Management Analyst I
Development Services Department 
City of Los Altos 
One North San Antonio Road 
Los Altos, CA  94022-3088
Phone: (650) 947-2643 
Fax:  (650) 947-2733 
Email:  ydupont@losaltosca.gov
NEW! Sign-up to receive City of Los Altos news delivered right to your inbox!
www.losaltosca.gov/enotify
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